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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 003410 
Date 28 March 2019 
 

Universal Credit 

 
Request: 
 
I am emailing to make a Freedom of Information request. 
 
I would like to know the total amount of money that the council has spent on IT 
services and IT staff (freelance or otherwise) related to the rollout of Universal 
Credit. 
 
The City of Wolverhampton spent £1,200 in 2015/16 to develop its universal support 
website http://www.universalcreditwolverhampton.co.uk/ to raise awareness of 
support available to support residents. No funding has been available outside of 
assisted digital and personal budgeting support since that time. 
 
Since May 2017, a total of £13,146 has been spent with the supplier of our housing 
benefits system on software updates related to Universal Credit. All of this spend has 
been covered in full by government grant. 
 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.universalcreditwolverhampton.co.uk%2F&data=02%7C01%7CFOI%40wolverhampton.gov.uk%7C2c3a620be236498ba20d08d6b764b2f5%7C07ebc6c370744387a625b9d918ba4a97%7C0%7C0%7C636898040467593248&sdata=wis%2BN3M%2Fvm%2BD%2BEYPPTXazVFhrGkSzL0HxJxCSyK5Lp4%3D&reserved=0#_blank

